‘ _'N MANAGEMENT CONSULTANTS INCORPORATED

14519 WOODCREST DRIVE + ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 20853 - (301) 251-9340

18 April 1988

| U.S8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Contracts Division
Mail Stop AR-2223
washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mrs., Patricia Smith
301-492-4278

Reference: RFP RS~-ARM-88-230
AMCI 8489

Dear Mrs. Smith,

Automation Management Consultants Incorporated (AMCI) is pleased
to submit this technical proposal (AMCI - 8489%) to provide enc
user support services.

The proposed AMCI staff will be availlable to commence work upon
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chis proposal, and Jook forward to 1ts acceptance. 1f you

require any additional information, please contact me at (301)
251-9340.

Sincerely,

138

"10310:’96 871019 Philip " N. Postelle
FLORhSIBB 374 PDR President
PNP:rb
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18 April 1988

U.8, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Contracts Division

Mail Stop AR-22.:3

washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mrs., Patricia Smith
301-492-4278

Reference: RFP RS-ARM-B8-230
AMCI B489

Dear Mrs. Smith,

Automation Management Consultante Incorporated (AMCIl) is pleased
to submit thas technical proposal (AMCI - B8489) to provide ena
user support servaices,

The proposed AMCI staff will be availakle to commence work upon
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tnis proposal, and look forward to 1ts acceptance. if you
require any additional information, please contact me at (301)
251-9340.

Sincerely,
Iy e 0
Pes e e
g°3ggf26 891019 Philip N. Postelle
OREST8B8-374 PDR President
FNP:rb
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